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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed Lane Changes on Aberdeen

From: Dave Frei

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 10:50 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed Lane Changes on Aberdeen

| am strongly opposed to the upcoming traffic flow changes on Aberdeen. This was poorly planned and will
cause major disruptions and bottlenecks during high volume times. This in turn will cause motorists to seek
other routes through quieter streets and put pedestrians at danger. | am especially concerned for the
multitudes of children who walk these quiet streets to get to and from school.



